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Crime 
 

There are no crimes to report since the last meeting. 

 
On-going crime prevention advice 

The West of the county have been experiencing an increase in dwelling burglaries. There is currently an operation 
running with work ongoing to locate the offenders and proactive patrols in rural areas. 

 
Priorities 

 
The next Area Forum and Priority Setting Meeting will be at  

The Village Hall, High Street, Thorndon from 7:30pm to 8:30pm on Monday 27th April 2015.  
Members of the public are welcome and encouraged to attend. Please visit the local SNT web site for details of SNT 

surgeries and public events.  
 

The current priorities set on Monday 5th January 2015 are: 
 

1. Reducing rural crime and incidents of hare coursing. 
2. Speeding. 

 
Additional Information 

 
Your local team is always willing to assist with crime prevention, and can often assist with inexpensive methods 

of helping you ensure your property is better secured. Feel free to contact us on the details included in this report with 
any questions or concerns. 
 
 For those of you who engage in Social Media, Mid Suffolk Police now have a Twitter account. This is regularly 
updated with crime prevention advice, crime information, witness appeals and other local policing news. You can access 
the account at www.twitter.com/@MidSuffPolice. 
(N.B Crime figures are as guide only, official figures are released in April of each year) 
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